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10th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers   

Bikeability 

I am writing to let you know that in the coming weeks Year 6 will be having Bikeability training. During the training 

children will learn how to ride their bikes safely. Each year we provide this for our year six children with great success.   

To take part in Bikeability your child must be able to rise a bike unaided. 

Children in Nepal class will receive their training on 8th & 15th October.  Children in Mexico and Poland will receive 

their training on 20th & 21st October.   

Please use the QR code below to register your child, please note this is only for children in Poland and Mexico taking 

part in the second group. This must be completed by Wednesday 24th September. 

 

 

 

 

Please contact the office if you have any queries. 

Yours Sincerely,   

 

Kate Steward 

Principal 


